

Dear Sir/Madam

I firmly object to this plan to build. I think it is in the region of 500 houses in Lymm and 1,300 in Warrington Borough a year, and around 23,000 houses in the borough of Warrington in the next 20 years.

Firstly it will destroy even more of the countryside in Lymm. which has already taken a hammering through housing development in the last 30 years. Also the infrastructure(roads) in Lymm cannot cope with this extra housing, and people, they are crumbling. This also calls into question of how our public services will cope, (which you mostly provide), as well as schools for example. At some point this has to end, and that point is now!

I have witnessed our countryside in Lymm systematically destroyed by housing development.

Yours Sincerely